
Convum is pleased to announce that we will be exhibiting 
our products at the PPMA 2025 expo at the Birmingham Nec 
in the United Kingdom on September 23rd, 24th, and 25th. 

This is our first time attending an exhibition in the UK and 
we hope that all our UK customers will come to see us and 
see our range of products in person. 

We will be in booth number A47 of Hall 5. 

For more information, please visit the PPMA website on 

https://www.ppmashow.co.uk/

If you would like to contact Convum, please send us an email
via the inquires link on our website. 

https://convum.co.jp/en/inquiry/
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